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Request for Liturgists - We are in need of 2022 liturgists. If you are 
interested in serving as a Liturgist, please check the poster on the 
bulletin board in the hallway and select a date.  Rev. Baer is available 
to talk to anyone who has never been a liturgist but wants to give it a 
try. Nicole Fleschut, Administrative Assistant, will send you your material prior to the date 
you are scheduled to be the Liturgist. Thank you,  Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 
 

February 27, 2022 Abbie Coy 

March 6, 2022 Sherri Newell 

March 13, 2022 Barbara Rinker 

March 20, 2022 Meryl Davis 

March 27, 2022 Sherri Newell 

April 3, 2022 Kristina Coy 

 

Flower Chart  

There is a flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for anyone wishing to 

honor a loved one. The cost of flowers is $35 per week so please plan 

accordingly.  

 

February 27, 2022 Beth Davis March 20,2022  

March 6, 2022 Fleschut March 27, 2022 Newell Family 

March 13, 2022 Nancy Thomas April 3, 2022  

 

 

Meals on Wheels~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels on 

any open dates, please call Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556. 

 
 
  
Subscribe to our Email list for updates  
Be sure to be in the know about all that is happening at Trinity 
Presbyterian Church by joining our email list.  Use the QR code next to 
this announcement to join (take a photo of it with a smartphone and the 
webpage will open) or go to http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list. 
 
 
 
 

February 24, 2022 Windsor & Meryl Davis 

March 10, 2022 Meryl & Beth Davis 

March 24, 2022 Marianne & Wayne Williams 

April 7, 2022 Volunteers needed 

http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list
http://www.dailyclipart.net/clipart/category/flower-clip-art/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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Deacon Easter flower orders will begin on February 27th and end on 
March 27th. If you would like to purchase tulips, mums, daffodils, 
hyacinths or lilies please return your order forms to Karen Sassaman or 
the church office. Checks should be made payable to: 
Trinity Presbyterian Church Deacon Account. 
 

 

Ash Wednesday Worship  

Join us on March 2 for Ash Wednesday.  We will have one service at 

noon that will be available both in person and on Facebook live.  There 

are ashes to go available for those who are joining us via Facebook live. 

 

 

     The Deacons are asking for your help in the month of March to 
gather nonperishable food for the Back Mountain Food Pantry.  We 
will be accepting food each Sunday, which will be delivered at the 
end of the month.   
     If shopping is not your bag.  Checks can be written to the Back 
Mountain Food Pantry and to be given to Sandy Peoples or any 
deacon. 
     Thank you for your help.  Our neighbors in the Back Mountain 
appreciate the help they are able to receive. 

 
 
The church office will be closed Monday February 21.  
 
 

 
Announcements need to be either emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net  
by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written on one of the forms found on the 
bulletin board and deposited in the office.  

 
Newsletter articles need to be submitted to the church office by February 22. They need 
to be emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://caffeiiina.blogspot.com/2011/06/closed-for-summer-holidays.html
http://www.asliceofsmithlife.com/2016/02/fat-tuesdaymardi-gras-and-ash-wednesday.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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PRAYER CONCERNS  
 
Members of Trinity: 
Rev. Roger Griffith                         Donald & Mary Jane Leo           Neil & Mary Morrison                 

Kathy Stevens                                Phil & Leona Walter                   Shirley Wolfkeil 

Carlene McCaffrey                         Tom Pickett                                Jim Snyder 

 

Friends of Trinity: 

John Butler – Cousin of Nancy Thomas – Back operation 

Ellie Caruthers – Friend of Ken Jones 

Katie DiSimone – Glioblastoma 

Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 

Michael Gusher Jr 

Carol Fulkersin – Cindy Malloy’s sister - covid 
John Harned 

Edward Havrilla- Serious illness- Alice Bartletts nephew 

Marge Kishbal 

Robert and Gladys Masoner- Michele Steele’s Parents 

Todd Riffle- Friend of Donald & Mary Jane Leo 

Steve Selige – pneumonia- Marianne Williams’s brother 

Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker 

Jules Williams – Brain Tumor – Allan & Carol Hobbs’s son in law 

Bonnie Zim – Fall-   Allyson Lords sister 

 
 

 


